
  

July 24, 2025
 
Dear Members,
 
We’re happy to announce that the FY2 6 MIIA Risk Management Online Grant Application is now
available. Now is a good time to explore grant options  that best support your loss experience
and exposures. As in prior years, members will review their grant submissions with their Risk
Manager for approval. 

Click Here for FY26 MIIA Grant Program Overview
 
As a competitive grant program, consideration will first be given to high-priority areas of
program-wide risk, such as Property/Facilities Management, Employee Health and Safety and
Cybersecurity as well as focus areas identified on individual member's Action or Service Plan.

We will review submissions on a bi-weekly basis starting August 4. The grant program will close
once the FY26 funding of $1M is reached. 

To submit your  online application, please follow these steps:

1. Visit www.emiia.org Click on the Risk Management Programs & Resources-> select Grants-
>Grant Application to begin the application. Once you start the application, you will receive a
link so that you can return and complete it. Please do not start a new grant application.

2.  Upload vendor estimates and click the button to send the grant application to your Chief  
Municipal Officer and Chief Procurement Officer for signatures via the online system. You will be
automatically notified once these signatures have been added, so that you can click the red
button to submit your grant application.
3. We’ll send you an email with a copy of your completed grant for your records.

If you have any questions, please contact your MIIA Risk Manager or Lin Chabra, Risk
Management Manager at 617-838-5941.

https://www.emiia.org/files/application.pdf
https://www.emiia.org/

